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Panama, Rep of Panama.
Ooma phone in Panama: (724) 320-2929
linabob@hotmail.com 19 Apr. 2024

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,
  As we mentioned in our March prayer letter, we changed our 
planned date to return to Panama from 13 March to a later 
unspecified date in April.

  Due to pending appointments and a few new ones, we found it 
necessary to schedule our return flight for Wed., 8 May. We will
arrive in Panama that same day in the afternoon.

  We are planning to continue in our ministries of Discipleship and 
Leadership Training upon our return.

  Please continue to pray for us and our future in Panama as we are 
not exactly sure how long we will stay due to our ages and some 
health issues.
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  We are looking forward to continuing our ministries with our 
Panamanian co-workers and believe we can add positively to
that team effort.

  Upon our return we will need to sign cell phone contracts with one 
of the cell phone companies to be able to use our cell phones in 
Panama. As soon as we have those numbers we will let you know, 
via our email address listed above.

  In the mean time, for any communication, please use the above 
listed email address or our residential Ooma phone (also listed 
above) that is located in our home in Panama City. That phone is 
connected to the internet and has a Western Pennsylvania area 
code.

  Cell phone calls to that number from cell phone numbers in
the States are just like cell phone calls in the States, there is no 
extra charge.

Thanks for all of your help and love over the years, we appreciate 
each of you and we really enjoyed being able to spend time with 
most of your during the past year that we have been in the States. 

 We trust the Lord will continue to bless and use each of you in your 
ministries.

Love in Christ,
Bob & Lina
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